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Minister Crosbie noted that, in response to continuing
representations by Canadian and U .S . industries, a second round
of accelerated tariff elimination consultations has been
initiated . As previously announced, the deadline for the
submission of proposals was March 30, 1990 . The government will
once again conduct thorough consultations with Canadian industry
on all proposals received .
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For further information, media representatives
should contact :

Media Relations Office
External Affairs and International Trade Canada
(613) 995-1874


